
 

     The Mile High Buick Chapter of the Buick Club of America will be participating in the Rocky 

Mountain Caw Show and Swap meet on August 3rd 2019.  This show is a free show for any and 

all cars, but by special invite a Buick only section will be featured.  Buicks will be displayed in 

their own dedicated area and will be displayed in chronological order. You do not need to be a 

BCA member to take part in this featured section, but you must reserve a space.  If you want to 

display your Buick(s) in the featured space send an email with the year and model to Glenn 

Manes gmanes@comcast.net to reserve your spot.    Spots must be reserved no later than July 

20th 2019.  Contact Glenn at 720-630-9181 
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